"ICT Policy in Developing Countries" Workshop - Thursday 25 March 2010

10.00-5.30pm, University of Manchester, UK

A meeting of the UK Development Studies Association "Information, Technology and Development" study group, hosted by the University of Manchester's Centre for Development Informatics

Title: IT and e-Government Policy in Pakistan
Summary

This presentation examines in detail the IT Policy of Pakistan, and analyses its impact on growth and development.  The Government of Pakistan developed its IT Policy and Action Plan in August 2000, which proposed different core strategies to focus on priority areas.  But this has not yet been able to get the desired results.  The presentation therefore analyses the barriers which Pakistan is facing in implementation of IT Policy in terms of language, legislation, IT skills, human resource, infrastructure and software development. The presentation then focuses specifically on e-government policy, showing that although this has produced favourable impacts in terms of improving public satisfaction, the overall outcome has remained limited due to a plethora of constraints and the slow pace of e-government projects implementation.  Nevertheless, the e-government strategy of the National Database and Registration Authority of Pakistan can be considered as a best practice example of e-services which other developing countries are trying to replicate.  In the last part of the presentation, there is a SWOT analysis to judge the challenges which Pakistan is facing in implementation of its IT policy.
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